
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

18th March 2025 
KD/jmc 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 7 Language Preference Selection for Years 8 & 9 
 
I hope this email finds you well. As we approach the end of the academic year, we are 
planning ahead for your child's language studies in Years 8 and 9. We kindly request your 
assistance in helping your child express their preference for which language they would 
like to study. 
 
In Year 7, we have provided exposure to both languages to give students a taste of each. 
However, as we move into Year 8, we narrow this focus to one language. This allows for 
more in-depth study and faster progression in the chosen language, which is beneficial for 
GCSE preparation and overall language proficiency. 
 
Please discuss with your child which language they would prefer to study in Years 8 and 
9, and complete the preference form using the link below: 
https://forms.office.com/e/aZhUfgUZ1Q 
 
If your child is unsure about their preference, we encourage them to discuss this with their 
MFL (Modern Foreign Languages) teacher or pastoral leader for guidance. 
 
Important Notes: 
 

• While we will endeavour to meet each child's preference, please understand that it 

may not always be possible due to staffing and timetabling constraints. 

• If your child has no strong preference, please indicate this on the form. 

• The deadline for completing the form is 5.00pm on Friday, 21st March 2025. 

Your prompt attention to this matter is greatly appreciated. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please don't hesitate to contact us. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in your child's education. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs K Davey 
Deputy Headteacher 
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